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Get together in the department was
organized on 24 Jan 2018. Our

Principal
Sir graced the occasion by his

presence.
The program included cultural

activities
followed by snacks .

Lecture- seminar on the topic “IT Based
Innovative Projects” was organized on
22 Feb 2018 for Final Year students.

The invited experts were alumni of IT
Department.
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Two Days Training Program was
organized on 10 & 11 Oct 2017 for the

faculty and staff of our college.
Interactive training using audio-visual

aids was imparted by experts form IT
Department on the Subject Digital

Education under Digital India
Campaign.

Lecture- seminar on the topic
“Digital

India and Ethical Hacking“ was
organized on 14 Oct 2017 for

Final Year
students.
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A Seminar was delivered by Dr. Jyoti Gupta,
HOD I.T Department on the topic "Personality

Development For Carrier Advancement" on
3rd May 2018 for the students of "Suryamitra
Solar Training" at Mahatma Gandhi Institution

of Nursing, Barela road Jabalpur


